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I hope you are enjoying the rain and cooler days that fall is giving us! 
 

As I’m sure you’re noticing, the October newsletter is very short (but 
colorful ! ) Why, you say: because your editor has a new knee and  is 
slowly recuperating. The November newsletter might be shorter, too, but 
probably not one page. I hope everyone is ok and looking forward to 
seeing each other again.  

News From President George 

 
Happy October, I hope everyone is well and able to get
the vaccine and/or booster.  May we all work together and
defeat this virus as we have done with others like Polio.
Be safe and enjoy the fall season. 



 

 

 

Sue Van Laere 




